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1. In this article for Eureka Street, Melbourne writer Barry Gittins reflects on how 
climate change disproportionately impacts the most socio-economically 
vulnerable, in ways that might be closer to home than we like to imagine. 
  
https://www.eurekastreet.com.au/article/inequality-in-an-age-of-weather-
extremes 
  
2. Data just released by the National Church Life Survey (NCLS) shows that while 
9 out of 10 Australian church leaders and 8 out of 10 churchgoers believe that 
Christians have a responsibility to be active about environmental issues, it 
remains only a ‘moderate’ concern relative to other issues. 
  
https://www.ncls.org.au/articles/churchgoer-views-on-the-environment/ 
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